June Update to Action.coop advocates.
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Update from “America’s Electric Cooperatives” goes out June 5 for states that approve.
Body Text:  
Dear Neighbor,
EPA has just released sweeping plans to regulate the power plants that make affordable power possible for so many of us.  
Earlier this year, you helped us push back on EPA when it targeted future power plants.  Now we need your help again.  Please return to Action.coop to tell EPA its plans for existing plants won’t work.    
Your local electric cooperative cares deeply about keeping your lights on and your power bills low.  Left unchecked, EPA will write rules that threaten your co-op’s ability to keep affordable power flowing to homes, businesses and other foundations of your community.  At Action.coop, you can learn more about why EPA’s goals are too far, too fast.  
Your voice counts!  Washington, D.C. and its government agencies need to hear that we are concerned.  They need to know that we understand the connection between affordable electricity, our pocketbooks and a thriving economy.   When government moves too far, too fast, we all stand to lose.  
Thank you for standing with us once again by sending an email at Action.coop or filling out a postcard at a community event or electric cooperative meeting.  
Sincerely, 
America’s Electric Cooperatives 

Share your concerns about EPA with friends and family across social media, or direct them to Action.coop where they can learn more and send their own messages.
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